
 
 

 
From: Kathleen Victory [mailto:victory@fhhlaw.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 19, 2010 10:48 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: STA Request for KBBV-CA (File No. BSTA-20101118AMS) 
 
Mohammad, please note that, as indicated in both the explanation and the engineering exhibit submitted 
with this STA request, the application is for an STA for the station’s digital facility.   
 
Also, you specifically asked me to advise the kind of mask:  it is stringent. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Kathleen  
 

 
Kathleen Victory, Member  
1300 N. 17th Street, Suite 1100| Arlington, VA 22209 
Tel: 703.812.0473| Fax: 703.812.0486  
* victory@fhhlaw.com | www.fhhlaw.com | www.commlawblog.com 
________________________________________________________ 
 
TAX ADVICE DISCLAIMER: Under applicable U.S. Treasury Regulations, we are required to inform you that any U.S. tax advice contained in 
this email or any attachment hereto is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, either (i) for purposes of avoiding penalties 
imposed under the U.S. Internal Revenue Code, or (ii) for promoting, marketing, or recommending to another party any tax-related matter 
addressed herein. 
 
NOTICE: This e-mail message and all attachments transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the addressee and may contain 
legally privileged and confidential information.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent 
responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or 
other use of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender 
immediately by replying to this message and please delete it from your computer. 

 
 
 
 


